
 
February 23, 2018 

Dear County and District Superintendents, Charter School Administrators, and High 

School Principals: 

Essay and Visual Arts Scholarship Contest for High School 

Students: March 23 Deadline 

On behalf of Senator Scott Wilk and Assemblymember Adrin Nazarian, I encourage 

high school students to participate in an essay and visual arts contest to increase 

awareness of the Armenian Genocide. 

Please note that the entry deadline is Friday, March 23, 2018. For more information, 

visit Assemblymember Nazarian’s Press Releases Web page at 

https://a46.asmdc.org/press-releases/20180216-california-legislators-announce-essay-

and-visual-arts-scholarships-raise.  

Sincerely, 

 

Tom Torlakson 
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